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Request for Class II Permissive Change 

 

FCC ID: BEJS209FZ                   Data: May 15, 2023 

Date of Grant: 01/31/2017            

 

 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, LG Electronics USA, Inc. 

declare that the reasons for this Class II permissive change are as below: 

 

1. Inverter PCB 
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2. Noise filter 
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Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

            

 

                                             

 

     Heejae Cho / Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs 

     Tel: 1-201-952-0674 

     Email: heejae.cho@lge.com 

 


